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Daisy Class

Yoga

Each week during our PE 
session Daisy AM and PM have 
been enjoying learning to do 
Yoga! We have loved learning 
new moves and doing lots of 

stretches and balances in the 
hall! We have all shown 

fantastic resilience with this! 

Self registration

Your children have taken to the 
new self registration activity 
beautifully and we are really 

proud of them! We have noticed 
how much more confidence they 
show when writing their name 
and they are even trying new 
letters and sounds! Keep on 

going and never give up!

Number of the week

Our number of the week this 
week was number 7! The 

numberblocks helped us to 
explore the number. We loved 

hunting for seven items in Daisy 
Class and we even had a challenge 
to make the number 7 by adding 
different numbers together! Our 

favourite was 6+1!

National Storytelling Week

Next week (w/b 28th January) 
is National Storytelling Week. 
Please let us know if you would 
be interested in coming into 

Daisy Class to read a story with 
the children. Please see the 
Daisy Team if you have any 

questions. 

Sound of the week

This week we have learnt a new 
sound of the week, the sound 'h'. 

We learnt it with Mrs Hibbard 
and we were very excited to 

notice that Hibbard started with 
the 'h' sound. We thought about 
all the words that start with 'h' 
and learnt a song and action for 

the new sound.

Arts Week 

This year the theme is Stories and 
Illustrators. We explored the book 
'Birds by Kevin Henkes'and created 
lots of artwork. We made clay birds 

& nests, explored colour mixing, 
made our own bird feathery masks 

and even used feathers as 
paintbrushes! Make sure you come in 
and see the wonderful art on 7th and 

8th February from 3.30-5pm.


